November 2nd, 1931. Hon. G. H. Fergusen, High Commissioner for Canada, Canada House, Trafalgar Square, LONDON, S.W.1, England. Dear Mr. Ferguson:-I acknowledge your letter of October 22nd regarding Mr. A. Mayhew and his mission to the West Indies. The subject is one of some interest to us as we have always had a certain number of West Indian students. I shall gladly furnish Mr. Mayhew with information as to our University activities and the openings here for West Indian students, and trust that this will meet his requirements. Yours faithfully, Principal.